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Cleanliness Drive: A Step towards a Cleaner Tomorrow 

Dear Students, Parents, and Staff, 

We are thrilled to announce the commencement of a school-wide cleanliness drive, a 

commendable initiative undertaken by our newly formed Student Council. This endeavour is 

aimed at fostering a clean and hygienic environment within our school premises, thereby 

inculcating the significance of cleanliness among our students. 

As a prelude to this campaign, students from Grades 6 to 9 will actively participate in a 

cleaning drive every Friday during the Assembly period. Our diligent Student Council will 

meticulously plan the cleaning activities, ensuring optimal utilization of resources and time. 

The school administration will provide all essential cleaning materials and prioritize the safety 

of our students throughout the drive. 

We firmly believe that this initiative will not only contribute to a cleaner and healthier school 

campus but will also cultivate a sense of responsibility and environmental consciousness 

among our students. By working together, we can create a conducive learning environment 

that promotes both physical and mental well-being. 

We urge all students to participate enthusiastically in this noble cause. Let us join hands to 

transform our school into a pristine and inspiring space. 

Thank you for your unwavering support. 

 

Regards 

RKLGIS 

 

Note: With immediate effect it is compulsory for all parents and guardians to 
carry an escort card when visiting inside our school premises. 

 

 


